


The Physics Department welcomed K-12 students 
and families to the College of Science “Science 
Bash” in the Science Building on November 4th, 
2017. This was a Halloween focused 
family/community science event put on by COS. 
There were hands-on activities. COS made sure to 
have traditional stuff like pumpkin carving and 
everything was intertwined with science fun. It 
was a Halloween science-themed event. The 
Physics Department brought the hovercraft built 
by Dr. Sean P. McBride so your kids (and you) can 
float like a ghost through the halls of the Science 
Building. See pics below of the hovercraft build 
and the kids enjoying it. A major part of the 
hovercraft’s success was in no small part due to 
the time devoted by the Society of Physics 
Students members helping to push kids down the 
hall and hand out recruitment information to 
interested parents.

https://works.bepress.com/sean-mcbride/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
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